



News Letter

2012-2013 Calendar

November 2-4 Greater Gulf Coast Arts Festival

November 10-16 Costume Week (Parents Must Attend)

November 17 Costume Payments Due

November 19-24 Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday

December 23-January 5 Closed for Christmas Holidays

January 12 Mid-year Ballet Production

January 31 Late Costume Payments Due

March 16-22 Costume Fitting Week (Parents Must Attend)

March 25-30 Closed for Spring Break

April 15-20 Picture Week (Parents Must Attend)

April 20 Final Day to Turn in Program Ads

May 27 Closed for Memorial Day

May 31 (Tentative) In-studio Rehearsal for Showcase

June 1 (Tentative) In-studio Rehearsal for Production

June 7 (Tentative) Showcase Tech Day at UWF

June 8 (Tentative) Showcase Dress Rehearsal at UWF Theatre

June 9 (Tentative) Showcase Performances at 12 noon and 4 pm

June 10-12 (Tentative) Production Tech Week at UWF Theatre

June 13-15 (Tentative) Production Performances at UWF Theatre

Special Announcements Order your end of year dancewear

All profits go to support this year's mid-year ballet production Around the World in 80 Days



Ballet Shoes \$
16.00-\$18.00
Leotards \$16.00-\$25.00
Tights \$16.00



Many styles to choose from! Orders placed every two weeks!

Please see the front desk if you are interested in a fitting or would like to make a purchase.





Congratulation Alumni!!

Izzy Palag:I-Hollywood Dancer and Guest Choreographer

Grace Fatsees: Drip Dance Company and Universal Studio Dancer

Brett Westmoreland and Tara Swann Will both be dancing at the Gator Bowl

Hannah Johnson: ME Dance Company and Ariel at Disney

Missy Pitts, Michael Burton, and Tara Swann are graduating college this year

We are so proud of our alumni students!!



Around The World In 80 Days

Tickets are now on sale for our mid-year ballet production. This performance will benefit the Snoezelen Foundation, which works with children who have severe disabilities. 100% of the money raised through tickets sales will be profit and then divided equally by the foundation and LaBelle Performing Arts. We are really hoping to raise 31,000 by selling 636 seats!! That's about \$15,500.00 for each organization!! Please help us by purchasing a ticket and making this a reality for years to come. You can purchase tickets at the front desk.

When: Saturday January, 12

Where: Booker T. Washington Auditorium What: Reception beginning at 5:45 and performance starts at 7:00

THANK YOU SPONSORS

I want to take this opportunity to say thank you to those who have given sponsorship money to help with the mid-year ballet production. We have almost reached our goal of \$5,000.00!!!

The Women's Group Pen Air Federal Credit Union Emerald Coast Asset Management Clark, Partington, Hart Law Firm

Rehearsals for Mid-Year Ballet

After Thanks Giving Break we will begin having rehearsals more often in order to clean and pull our performance together. Please do not plan on missing rehearsal for any reason other than school events or emergency's. It is imperative that everyone be in attendance and know their parts. We have worked really hard to put this together and now it's time to buckle down and tighten up the show. Im so proud of all of you and know it will be great. Thank you for your hard work!!

Registration for Classes

Registration will be closed for all classes in February. Please encourage anyone who may be interested in registering to do it now!!



Andrea Tara shopthefloorstore.com 1113 N. 9th Avenue Pensacola FL 32501

Don't Forget...

CHRISTMAS BREAK

December 23- January 5th

Christmas Parade

LaBelle Performing Arts will participate in this year's Christmas Parade on Saturday December 8th. This is always such a great event and we invite you to join us for the fun!!



Recital Information

Recital costumes will be ordered during Thanks Giving break. If you have not yet paid for your costume there is a \$15.00 late charge for each classes dance you intend on participating in.

Students will only be allowed four absences beginning February 1st till then end of the year. If you miss a class or rehearsal it is your responsibility to get with some one to learn what you missed before the next scheduled class or rehearsal.



www.thewomansgroup.org (850) 476-3696

Music Theatre Performance

Our Musical Theatre Department will perform "MAGNIFICITY" an original production on Saturday, Dec. 1st. The students have been hard at work and put in many hours of rehearsal to make this a great show. Please join us and show your support.

Ashley's Art Spotlight



Our art students have been studying Georgia O'keefe's use of color. Here are two examples of their work!!

America's Got Talent

On December 10th, our boys Lil PAC will be going to Birmingham, AL to audition for Americas Got Talent!!! We wish them all the best and thank you for your hard work and representing our school so well!!





Katee Shean Is Coming!!

Katie will be in town November 26-28. If you are interested in taking her master classes please see the front desk

Ballet T-Shirt

Please consider purchasing one of our new Ballet Department T-Shirts which features our own student, Carley Brink. All proceeds will be used towards our mid-year ballet production. They are \$25.00 each.

